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FOR MORE INFORMATION:

MAYA PORTAL
QUEUING SYSTEM

Starting 25 August 2025, a queueing system will be implemented for

accessing the MAYA Portal during 2025/2026 Semester I: Module

Registration period.

This enhancement is to ensure a smoother registration process and to

improve the overall user experience.

Please follow the instructions displayed on the screen. Once it is your turn,

you will be automatically redirected to the MAYA Portal.

Thank you. Best regards,

MAYA Technical Support Team

Dear MAYA Users,


